
 

 
 
 

Date Posted: July 29, 2025 Until: August 29, 2025 

CLUB ADVISORY 
No. 40-2025 

 
We are pleased to inform you about the upcoming opening of our 
new EV Charging Station in partnership with AC Mobility, located near 
the PWD parking slot at the main parking area. The station is set to 
open on August 1, 2025, providing a convenient option for electric 
vehicle owners.  
 
To use the charging station, please download first the ERVO app, 
which accepts payment via GCash, credit card, or AC Mobility 
membership credits. Kindly observe the following safety precautions: 
 

1. Charger adapters are NOT allowed.  
2. Do not use charger when on back-up (generator) power.  
3. No overstaying or parking. Vehicles must vacate slot after  
    charging.  

 
We appreciate everyone’s cooperation in maintaining a safe and 
efficient charging environment for all users.  
 
For more questions, please call 0915-627-4886 via Viber. We will be 
happy to assist you.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
The Management 


